
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

For those of you who will be returning next year we look forward to working with 
you again and for those of you who will be leaving Caverstede, we have enjoyed 
getting to know you and your children. On behalf of the staff and Governing 
Body of the Centre, we wish all of your children every success and happiness in 
their future. My very best wishes to you all – have a lovely summer. 

Debbie Hayes 

Head of Centre 

Dates for your Diary  

Monday 6th July - Work starts in Nursery Garden (For approx. 3 days) 

Wednesday 15th July -  Sports Day at Itter Park 

Friday 17th July - Last day of term 

Sports Day - at Itter Park 

We will be leaving the centre at 9.30am 

and 1.30pm to enjoy games, races and 

snack in the park. We’ll be there for       

approx. 1 hour and parents/carers are  

welcome to join us.  If it rains, then it will be cancelled. 

Ofsted Parent View gives you an opportunity to let us know 

what you think about your child’s school. We would appreciate 

it if you could register on the website and add your thoughts. 

When a school has their Ofsted inspection, they look at the 

comments left on Parent View which adds to the inspection    

report. 

Please visit via this site;  www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

 



 

 

 

Class group photographs 

Friday 17th July is the last day to 

buy one of your child’s class     

photographs. These are available 

from reception and cost £12.00.  

After this date, any not sold will be 

returned to Tempest. 

Lost property 

Before the last day of term, 

please remember to check for 

any lost property; clothes etc. 

left on your child’s classroom peg, 

check the pigeonholes and        

anything else left in the        

classrooms. 

Library books 

If you have borrowed any library 

books over the year and still have 

them at home, could you please    

remember to bring them back in to 

nursery before the end of term 

BookStart Treasure packs; As part of the Book Start programme, we 

will be giving out the packs to all  3 year olds at the end of term. Some 

children may have already received theirs last year if they returned to 

nursery for their second year  in September last year. 

Family Disco 

Thank you to everyone who came 

along to the disco on Friday 26th 

June. We hope that you enjoyed 

yourselves. With your help, we 

raised approx. £134. 

 

Last day of term 

Friday 17th July 

We will be holding a small presentation in the classrooms of the 

childrens Learning Journals. You are welcome to come along at 

either 11am or 2.30pm to see this and join in some farewell 

songs! 


